
 

Babylon Investment Commission participates in the conference of
"Supporting Iraqi Business Women"
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Babylon Investment Commission participated in the conference of Supporting Iraqi Businesswomen under the slogan of (Woman is half of the society  ... Hand in hand we build Iraq)   for the period from (10-11.08.10) on the land of Babylon resort. 

A source in Babylon Investment Commission informed the NIC Media Office That Dr. Ibraheem Rasool, BIC member of the board represented the commission in the conference mentioning that the conference had included a speech by Mrs. Suhaila abdul Redha, member of the Provincial Council
through which she stressed the importance of supporting such conferences and paying more attention for Iraqi Businesswomen .

Mr. Tariq Majeed, representative of Babylon Governor also gave a speech through which he assured the support of the local government for such conferences.

The news source added that a workshop had been held during the conference focused on the Role of Babylon Investment 
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